
June 24, 2010 

Mountain Ministries 
P.O. Box 5464 
Reno, NY 89513 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Thank you so much for providing meals to individuals experiencing homelessness in Safe 
Ground at 335 Record Street. The meals you provide on Tuesdays and Fridays each week 
are very meaningful to those you serve. As I'm sure you know, having access to a warm, 
nutritious meal is necessary for good health and maintaining good health is even harder to 
do when you are on the streets. 

Thank you again for your dedicatioll to serving these less fortunate in our community. 

Sincerely, 
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Krista Lee, MSW 
Homeless Coordinator 
City of Reno 
P.O. Box 1900 
Reno, NY 89505 


